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CIRCULAR

The Islamabad Healthcare Regulatory Authority (IHRA) is concerned about the number of
cases of Dengue patient will increase in coming days, and desires to draw the attention of
Healthcare Establishments (HCEs) towards the matter to cope-up with the Dengue outbreak in
Islamabad Capital Territory (ICT).

In light of this situation, HCEs are directed to ensure the allocation of a considerable
number of beds in wards (isolated as per the Standard Operating Procedure). Additionally, ensure
the presence of dedicated, trained, and skilled staff, as well as the availability of specialized
laboratory equipment and Dengue test kits for screening and testing of Dengue patients to
effectively address this situation.

HCEs are hereby again intimated to promptly upload information about positive Dengue
Patients on PITB dashboard and must follow the IHRA notified rate list for Dengue patients and

display it at a prominent place.
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Deputy Director (Inspections)
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Distribution:

All Public/Private Hospital,
All Laboratories,
Islamabad

Copy to:
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